
  

   

PTO Executive Board Meeting Minutes from:  January 7, 

2021 

 
In Attendance: 

Laura Thomas, Alan DeFelice, Linda Rutishauser 
       

1. Board reviewed and approved November and December 
financials. 

2. Executive board approved Jenny Montgomery to fill the 
vacancy of the PTO Vice President effective February 1, 2021.  
Per Article VI, Section 5 North PTO bylaws, any vacancy in the 
PTO Board shall be filled by the Executive Board and shall be 
appointed for the remainder of the term of his/her predecessor 
in office.  

3. Greater Education Basket theme will be, “Relax, Nourish, and 
Revive Gift Basket.” 

 
  

 

 


